
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

May 30, 1980 

Mrs. Lillian Stone Weisberg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road.  
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mrs. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to my letter of January 31, 
1980, regarding your Freedom of Information-Privacy Acts 
request. 

The release of the attached FBI document results 
from our consultation with the Department of State regarding 
their material contained in same. 

Department of State material in our document 
pertaining to you is bracketed in red. The Department of 
State has determined that a portion of the information 
should be withheld on the basis of the Subsection (b) exemption 
of the Privacy Act. The other excisions from this document 
were previously explained in the above-referenced letter. 

This completes the processing of your request. 

Sincerely yours, 
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David G. Flanders, Chief 
Freedom of Information-

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division 

Enclosure 


